Letter of Agreement
Between the
Bath Education Support Personnel Association
and the
Bath Community Schools Board of Education

This will serve as a Letter of Agreement between the Bath Community Schools Board of
Education and the Bath Education Support Personnel Association.

The parties agree to the following addition and modification to current contract language:

1. Driver wait time to be $8.90 per hour beginning the 2015/16 school year

2. Friday, April 1, 2016 will be considered the ‘Good Friday® holiday as stated in the
BESPA contract, Article XIV, A. for the 2015/16 school year.

3. All employees will be expected to work Friday, March 25, 2016 as it is a regularly
scheduled day of school or take personal leave time if available.

This letter of agreement shall expire on June 30, 2016, and shall not be renewed without the
written consent of both parties.
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